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For the attention of the Inspectorate,

There needs to be a delay to the Preliminary Meeting (and the start of the Examination) as
Sunnica are proposing a hugely significant change to their Development Consent Order (DCO)
application. The delay is essential because a huge amount of the DCO application documents
that have already been submitted will no longer be accurate, and will thus need to be amended.
A delay would provide transparency, allowing all interested parties to review the changes and
respond accordingly

Sunnica's suggested timetablefor the assessment, evaluation, consultation, etc, of the new
'Option 3'"is worryingly rushed. An organisation in this much of a hurry will have some ill thought
out changes and when they affect the lives of over 40.000 people in over eight villages, adequate
time must be allowed for theses people to be consulted.

The shortage of time in the proposed timetable, will leave little chance for local people to
review the changes. It feels like this is an underhand ploy to push these plans through before
those affected have the chance to understand the changes and make themselves heard. There
needs to be a proposed timetable that is fair, and appropriate to allow for fair participation. If
this cannot be agreed, the application should be withdrawn and resubmitted once they have
their plans in order.

Yours sincerly,

Mark Homan





